
Two or more members of The University of West Florida Board of Trustees may attend the  
UWF 2022 Employee Recognition and Awards Program Ceremony on Friday, April 7, 2023, in 
the UWF Conference Center, Bldg. 22, 11000 University Pkwy, Pensacola, FL 32514.  
 
For more information, you may call (850) 474 2449, email bot@uwf.edu or write to Rebecca 
Luntsford, Office of the President, 11000 University Pkwy., Pensacola, FL 32514-5750.  
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any persons requiring special 
accommodations to attend these meetings is requested to advise UWF by contacting the UWF 
ADA Office at 1-850-474-2059 (Voice) or 1-850-857-6114 (TTY) at least 48 hours before each 
meeting.  

 


